Ambassade du Canada Embassy of Canada

Abidjan, 4th April 2017

Mr. Ronni Nielsen
Agency Manager

OBT Shipping

Somalia Dr. Bushrod Is.
Monrovia, Liberia

Subject: Embassy of Canada- Letter of Appreciation- Visit of HMCS MONCTON

The Embassy of Canada in Cote d’lvoire is pleased to recognize the contribution of OBT
Shipping in the coordination of the port visit of a warship of the Royal Canadian Navy to
Liberia. HMCS MONCTON made a call to Monrovia 23-28 March 2017.

The support of OBT for providing ship services, transportation, security liaison and visa
facilitation was most appreciated. Mr. Ronni Nielsen and his team proved to be particularly
effective in a very challenging environment. They remained available throughout the visit
and were able to react to all evolving requirements in a timely manner.

We wish to express our gratitude to OBT Shipping for a job well-done. There were high
expectations surrounding the visit of MONCTON and OBT Shipping stepped up to the
challenge. The Embassy of Canada would not hesitate to seek their services again in the
future.

Please accept my warmest regards.

Sincerely,

P sy

Patricia McCullagh
Ambassador
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